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Primary Election Early Voting Starts Tuesday on St.
Croix and St. Thomas, July 20 on St. John

Early Voting for the 2024 Primary Election will be held from July 16 to
July 23 on St. Thomas and St. Croix, and from July 20 to July 23 on St.
John, with designated polling locations announced for each island
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Supervisor of Elections Caroline Fawkes has announced the schedule for Early Voting for the
2024 Primary Election. Early Voting will take place from Tuesday, July 16, 2024, to Tuesday,
July 23, 2024, from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. daily on St. Thomas and St. Croix. On St. John, Early
Voting hours will be from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., running from July 20, 2024, to July 23, 2024.

The designated Early Voting locations are as follows:

St. Croix Elections Office: Sunny Isles Shopping Center Unit 26
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St. Thomas Elections Office: Lockhart Gardens (Upstairs Banco Popular)
St. John Elections Office: Market Place Suite II, 3rd Floor

For any questions or concerns, residents are encouraged to contact the Elections offices at 340-
773-1021 for the St. Croix Elections Office or 340-774-3107 for the St. Thomas Elections Office.
Up-to-date information on the elections can also be found on the official website at
www.vivote.gov.
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